Sent: Monday, 4 January 2016 7:26 PM
To: ICRC
Subject: ICRC Contact Us

From: Jason Rae

I just wanted to say there should be a greater tier of water pricing. For the
average residential property it is not financially sound to invest in water
saving devices, tanks, pumps. Just for a tank and a pump would take over
20years to be worth it. At a time when we have seen draughts, and understand
the affect of gouging the land of water; I would have thought it would make
more sense to charge more in general and a lot more for excessive use. The
additional funds could be put back into society with water infrastructure for
future droughts, while having a lower impact on the environment. Water is so
cheap and yet we are being asked to reduce our water usage... why would
anyone?



